
________ HOUSING AUTHORITY

address

February 6, 2008

XXXXXXX

XXXXXXX

XXXXXXX

Dear 

We have no trespassing signs posted at various locations on Authority property. Since you are not a resident, there is no reason for you to be

on any Authority property at any time for any reason.

We are taking this means to notify you to avoid any problems.  If you are found on any Authority property in the future, criminal trespass charges will be filed.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

xc: 
Sheriff’s Office

         Resident’s name and apt. number


